
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

January 6, 1997 

The Mayor and Board of Commissionersof the Town of Englewood met in regular 
session, Monday, January 6, 1997 at 6:00 p.m. in the Assembly Room at City Hall. 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Simpson with Commissioners Davis, Raper, 
Brock, and Middleton present.  Invocation was given by Commissioner Davis. 

Motion was made by Middleton, seconded by Brock to accept the December 
minutes.  All ayes. 

Motion wsa made by Davis, seconded by Middleton to pass the 1997 HOME Program 
Grant Resolution.  All ayes. 

The Board then discussed a water leak at the Barbara Culberson residence.  A motion 
was passed at the October 1996 meeting of the Board of Commissioners to install a 
water tap at Ms. Culberson's residence at city cost.  Due to weather conditions this tap 
had not been made when the recent leak occured.  Due to the tap not being made at this 
time, motion wsa made by Middleton, seconded by Brock to adjust Ms. Culberson's 
water bill based on the previous ten months usage, excusing the September and August 
bills due to water leak.  Motion was seconded by Brock.  All ayes. 

Motion was made by Davis, seconded by Middleton to have Arnett Heating and Air 
installed a damper at City Hall in the amount of $250.00.  All ayes. 

The Board then discussed installing a recording system in the Assembly Room at City 
Hall.  Commissioner Davis was asked to obtain cost estimates for a system. 

Concerning the Water Contract with the City of Etowah, Mayor Simpson stated that the 
contract needed to be opened up for renegotiation in areas that are equitable for the 
future of Englewood. 

Commissioner Davis stated that he wanted what was best for Englewood.  Davis said 
that he thought that the contrac was binding and that he had doubts about whether 
Etowah would be willing to renegotiate.   

Commissioner Middleton stated that we had to consider Englewood's bond 
indebtedness and upkeep fo the system.  He stated that the contract calls for Englewood 
to help pay for Etowah's infrastructure. 

Resident Billie Koppa was present.  Ms. Koppa asked who had signed such a contract? 

Motion was made by Middleton to renegotiate the Water Contract with the City of 
Etowah.  Motion was seconded by Commissioner Brock.  Davis-Nay, Raper-Aye, Brock-
Aye, Middleton-Aye, Simpson-Aye. 



The Board then discussed needing more security at the Eureka Plant due to recent 
problems concerning the building being broken into.  The  

 


